
 

 

13th September 2023 

 

NEW 16-19 Free School in Bolsover 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Redhill Academy Trust is planning on opening a new 16 -19 Free School in Bolsover with an 

intended opening date of September 2026.  The Redhill Academy Trust will provide an 

outstanding 16-19 educational experience for up to 400 young people in Bolsover and the 

surrounding areas.  The Bolsover School will act as one of the main feeders into the new 16 – 19 

school. 

The Redhill Academy Trust takes pride in serving our communities with a clear purpose of 

improving children’s futures and contributing to positive social mobility in the region, we believe 

in high aspirations, high expectations and high achievement for all. 

The Redhill Academy Trust’s vision is to build a modern and ambitious academic centre with a 

curriculum consisting of academic A-Levels and vocational T-Levels, with a priority to boost skills 

and employability within the local area by considering the needs of local businesses and 

providing a pathway into university or employment/further training. 

A site for the building is still under discussion with the Department for Education, however, the 

intended location will be within Bolsover. 

We would be very grateful if you could complete a short survey about the new 16-19 school by 

scanning the QR code below, or by following the link 16 - 19 Free School 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Matt Hall       Andrew Burns OBE 

Headteacher – The Bolsover School    CEO - Redhill Academy Trust 

Project Lead 

https://forms.office.com/e/jWujJj3qzx

